Point Recycling and Refuse

P.M.B. 1542, 145 Tyee Drive, Point Roberts, WA 98281
Business Phone (360) 945-1516

December 18, 2008

Dave Danner, Commission Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
POB 47250

Olympia WA 98504-7250

RE: Complaint TG-082129 Renee Coe, Shelley Damewood, and Shannon Tomsen
Dear Commission,

Point Recycling and Refuse Company (G-155) requests that the Commission dismiss this Complaint
TG-082129 immediately without hearing. Many issues in the Complaint such as the Point Roberts
Transfer Station; the design of the Point Roberts Solid Waste System; and possible modifications to
Whatcom County Solid Waste Plan and Ozrdinances; ate outside of the regulatory jurisdiction of the
Commission. Portions of the relief sought by the Complainant are outside of the regulatory
mandate and authority of the Commission. Point Recycling is in full compliance with all WUTC
rules and regulations other than the Whatcom County Service Level Ordinance regarding Curbside
Recycling Collection. The issue of Cutbside Recycling is being addressed in Dockets Numbers TG-
081089 and TG-080913. The Complainants have had opportunity to comment to the Commission
in TG-080913 and through the Consumer Affaits Process. The Complainants have also expressed
their opinions to Whatcom County. The Complainants consumer rights have been protected and
the Complaint is baseless and without merit.

Sincerely,

Arthur Wilkowski
Owner/ Operator

CC: Whatcom County
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Renee Coe, Shelley Damewood,
- & Shannon Tomsen
Complainant
> No.
V. TG-082129
Points Recycling and Refuse, LLC. Mailed from Olympia, Wash.
Whatcom County December 1, 2008 (Certified)
Respondent—— ————

From

Points Recycling and Refuse, LLC & Whatcom County

RECEIET IS ASKNQWLEDGED OF

in the above entitled cause.
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To The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW, FY-11
Olympia, Washington 98504-8802




